
 

 

 

Workshop cum training programme on Foldscope Microscope 

Department of Botany had organized one workshop cum training programme about the use of 

Foldscope Microscope on 23rd October, 2019. The workshop was conducted at Bijoy Kumar 

Girl’s H.S. school at Agartala, Tripura. Around 100 students of class IX, X, XI, XII participated 

in the training programme. During the training programme students learned to assemble the 

optical paper microscope and studied different plant cell and plant reproductive unit. 
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